1st Press Release - 14th January 2014

Event: 14th International 24-hour Programming Contest

Organizer:  Electrical Engineering Students' Hungarian Association

Contact person: Bálint Vass

     Phone: +36-70-621-8403

     E-mail: balint.vass@eestec.hu

webpage: http://ch24.org
Short video:

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tbouOlc1saA
Long video (with task descriptions):

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Mtwa2tWO-Pg
About the event:

The Challenge 24 is an annual international 24-hour programming contest, which in the past 14 years became one of Europe's most renown and prestigious programming events. Last year, more than 1000 contestants presented themselves from 50 countries of 5 continents, including many returning competitors.

Like in previous years, the event is organized by the Electrical Engineering Students' Hungarian Association, under the main sponsorship of SAP Hungary Ltd (www.sap.hu). 

The participants can work with their own computers, which provides them the environment that fits them the most. The contestants are allowed to use any tools, platforms, operating systems, or written materials during both the qualifying round and the on-site final. Naturally, the usage of any external help during the contest is strictly forbidden and will not be tolerated.

Every year, the problem set is created by former finalists, this way ensuring, that the contestants are given interesting and difficult tasks concerning real world problems. They will need various IT skills to solve them, such as a knowledge of computer networks, computer graphics, algorithm theory, artificial intelligence. 
Of course, fast and precise coding, and effective teamwork are essential.

(See previous contests: http://ch24.org/archive.html)

The 14th Challenge 24  will be held between 2nd and 4th of May 2014. Challenge-seeking programmers (either IT students or professionals) can register until 6th February 2014, on the official website of the contest (http://ch24.org).

The registration is followed by an on-line qualifying round on 8th February 2014. The best 30 teams will be invited to the final - 24 hour long - round that will take place between 2nd and 4th of May 2014, at Budapest. 

Traditionally, Challenge24 contestants come from every corner of the world. The event's live online coverage will be available through the official website: http://ch24.org

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact us on: info14@ch24.org

